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Certificate offer ends Wed Dec 21 at 12 pm, Brick offer ends Dec. 31

Buy a brick sale ends Dec 31st! 
Our buy-a-brick fundraiser is ending Dec. 31!  We are very grateful to the more
than 90 supporters who have already bought a brick.  Don't miss your chance
to push this project 17 feet closer to completion by buying a brick today!
 

Click the image above to watch a one minute video. The
brick fundraiser ends Dec 31. Request a free certificate

by email by Wed Dec 21 at noon.

Email Bill Rideout at
rideout@sqgw.org by noon on
Wed Dec 21 to get a free certificate
of appreciation mailed to you! 
If you are paying by check, just email me by the
deadline, and I'll mail the certificate before the check
arrives. 

Buy a brick by mail  or   Buy a brick on-line
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